
Hello staff at MHS and JCES and environmental task force members, 

 This is a second post today. 

 This email is to inform you that a letter from Environ to the United States Environmental Protection 
Agency regarding additional locations at Malibu High School and Juan Cabrillo Elementary School to be 
addressed in accordance with the October 2014 USEPA approval plan has been posted to the 
Environmental page: http://www.smmusd.org/PublicNotices/Malibu.html under Environmental 
Documents ---> PCB Testing Reports. 

 Thank you, 

 ~gail 

Gail Pinsker 

 

http://www.smmusd.org/PublicNotices/Malibu.html

